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Dear Parent/Carer                               Friday 24th February 2012
St Francis Church News


There are lots of events coming up at St Francis Church and many are to help to raise money for the roof restoration fund. 
St Francis Church “Stars in Your Eyes” – St Francis church hall, this Saturday 25th February (7:30pm till late), tickets are £5 for adults and £2:50 for children (bring your own drinks and nibbles), for tickets or to enter contact Andy Hunt on 01254 208212. This is a fantastic evening and a chance to show your hidden talents or to sit back and be entertained by others in your community. This year school staff members, myself and some of our children are also involved so please come along and laugh at!/support us if you can.
St Francis Auction – to be held in St Francis school hall, date to be decided

St Francis Church Spring Fair – Saturday 24th March, church hall

St Francis Summer Fair – Saturday 16th June, school hall and grounds

PTA News 
There will be an Infant and Junior discos next Friday 2nd March. We will follow the same routine as previous discos with the Infant disco 6 – 7pm and the Junior disco 7:15 – 8:30pm. Entry is £1 for Infants and £1.50 for juniors and the usual pop and sweets will be on sale with Mr Douglas mixing the tunes! The next PTA Meeting is on Tuesday 6th March at 8pm and will be in Cherry Tree Cricket Club.
Admissions Policy 2013/14

Our new admissions policy for 2013/14 is now available to view/download on our school website www.liveseystfrancis.co.uk for your consultation. Please do have a look if you can and show it to any relatives or friends who may be applying for their child to start school with us in September 2014. The policy has been checked and ratified by our governors and both the Diocese and Blackburn with Darwen LA have checked it against the newest admission and appeal code regulations. If you have any concerns regarding the new policy please do write to our Chair of Governors, Mrs Pat Rushton, using the school address or e-mail her at school using the school

e-mail - st.francis@blackburn.gov.uk .
Spring Term Target Setting/Parents Meetings

Next Monday all children will be bringing a letter home to arrange your visits to discuss their latest targets and any concerns you or school may have. Spring Target Setting/Parents Meeting is arranged for Monday 12th March (2 – 7pm) and we hope all parents/carers are able to come in to school. These meetings are very important and as such we try to accommodate everyone by setting the time from 2pm until 7pm, if for some reason you cannot attend it is important to let your child’s teacher know and arrange an alternative meeting. 
Best Wishes
Mrs Sharon Thomas

Headteacher

